
ATTENDANCE: It is so important that you are in school EVERY DAY. We 

should be achieving 100% attendance and it would be fantastic to achieve 

this. PLEASE send your child to school every day. 

Learning in Year Six: 

 In Writing we will continue to flourish as authors. Our units in Spring 

1 will be linked to our topic ‘Human Planet’ and we will be writing to 

inform and persuade and applying a range of skills we have been taught 

and will be being taught.  
 Reading in Year 6—We regularly carry out shared reads in our Liter-

acy sessions, where we all read the same text. On a Monday after-

noon, we have Guided Reading, where we work in focus groups to read 

given texts and learn how to answer a range of reading questions. This 

term we will be focusing on the Inference Gem—making sure we are 

retrieving evidence to support our responses. We will also be focusing 

on the Exploring Gem—where we are exploring author’s language and 

can explain why authors make certain language choices and be able to 

explain the impact of these choices. It is so important and we are ex-

pecting you to read regularly, just 10 minutes a day will make a differ-

ence  
 In Numeracy  we will be exploring number relationships and explaining 

statements. We will secure shape, space and measures as well as data 

interpretation and analysis. It is still vital your child is secure with 

their multiplication facts and tables.  
 The Topic this term is ‘Human Planet’ please see our topic map! 

Things to remember in Year Six: 

 We have PE with the sports coach on a Friday afternoon. We will continue to 

come in our PEK kit each Friday and after the session we must take it home to 

be washed and not leave it in school..  

 We get Homework every Friday. This can be a project homework, so please 

check when the due date is, if not it will be due the following Wednesday. We 

may also be given KUNCU homework to support us further with our learning.  

 If we would like a snack at break, ee must bring a healthy snack in  as snacks 

will no longer be sold at break times.  
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